This Week at FBCI:

Visit our website www.fbcislands.com for a detailed calendar.

TODAY, NOVEMBER 11

9:00AM Worship Service, Sunday School 10:45AM Worship Service, Sunday School,

KidLife Worship

5:00PM Servants' Voice Rehearsal 6:00PM DIVE Discipleship Classes

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 12

6:30PM Visitation Ministry

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 13

9:30AM Ladies Bible Study

6:00PM Middle/High School Boys Island Group

Middle School Girls Island Group 6:30PM High School Girls Island Group 7:00PM

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 14

9:15AM MOPS Meeting

AWANA (3 years old—5th grade) 6:30PM

Revolution (6th-12th grade)

Adult Prayer Service

Financial Peace University (registered only)

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 15

10:00AM Women on Mission 7:00PM Adult Choir Rehearsal

FBCI Staff:

Senior Pastor - Brooks Cail Worship Pastor - Nathan Potter Children's Pastor - Jason Gamble

Student Pastor - Wade Parker Preschool Director - Marilee Rinderknecht Senior Adult Pastor - Hank Wilson

Ministry Assistant - Joan Ray Facilities Director - Jay Howard

Sermon Notes







First Baptist Church of the Islands

The mission of First Baptist Church of the Islands is

to lead people to know Christ, to grow in Christ,

to show Christ, and to go with the Gospel!

6613 Johnny Mercer Blvd Savannah, GA

912.897.2142

www.fbcislands.com

For Our Guests:

GREETERS

Our Greeters are easily identified by their "Ask Me!" badges and will be glad to answer any questions and even escort you to any place you need to go.

CONNECTION CARD

We are honored to have you as our guest today! So that we may have a record of your visit, please fill out a Connection Card located in the seat-back pocket and place in the offering plate at the close of today's service. You may also include any prayer requests and our staff will be honored to pray for you this week.

INVITATION

We pray God will do a life-changing work in you today! We invite you to share any significant decision made during today's Worship Service by either coming forward during the Invitation immediately following the sermon or by sharing your decision on a Connection Card and placing it in the offering plate.

WELCOME LOBBY

Guests, please visit our Welcome Desk following today's service. We have a special gift just for you! The Welcome Desk is located in our Welcome Lobby and can be easily accessed by exiting the Worship Center and turning left into the Classroom Building.

WELCOME CENTER

We would like to invite everyone to join us in the Fellowship Hall following the 9:00AM Worship Service for a time of fellowship and a light breakfast.

SMALL GROUP BIBLE STUDIES

Are you new to FBCI and wondering what is your next step? If so, we invite you to join one of our small group Bible Studies. On Sunday mornings during both worship hours we offer Bible Studies through Sunday School. On Sunday evenings, we have a ministry called DIVE where we offer different Bible Studies throughout the year. For more info on Bible Studies, please stop by our Welcome Lobby.

FBCI Family Information:

First Baptist Church

November 4, 2012 Attendance & Giving:

ATTENDANCE: 9:00AM: 156 - 10:45AM: 457 - DIVE: 130 General Budget: \$22,855.81 - Beyond Measure: \$2,553.34

October 28, 2012 Attendance & Giving:

ATTENDANCE: 9:00AM: 144 - 10:45AM: 424 - DIVE: 131 General Budget: \$16,465.40 - Beyond Measure: \$1,510.00

New Members:

Stewart & Deena Hill, Benjamin & Cozette and Isabel Brown, Chris & Tracy Blair

Deacon-on-Call:

For special needs, please contact the Deacon on Call after office hours at 912.495.4125 and a deacon will respond to your page as soon as possible.

Join Our Online Community:

Church Community Builder-Go to our website www.fbcislands.com, click on Connect/then Community!

Announcements:

CHURCH WIDE VISITATION

On Monday evenings at 6:30PM teams go out into the community to share about the ministry of FBCI. If you would like to be a part of this ministry, please join us tomorrow evening in Classroom #D102 or you may contact the church office at 912.897.2142.

SING CHRISTMAS

Make your plans to be here on Sunday, December 16! In both Morning Worship Services, the FBCI Choir will lead an extended time of music as they "Sing Christmas!" Pastor Brooks will bring a brief and special Christmas Message as well. You won't want to miss it - a great opportunity to invite your friend, family, neighbor, or co-worker.

CHILDREN'S SUNDAY

On Sunday, November 18, we look forward to our iPraise Children's Choir leading us in worship during both services. It's always a great day when we have the opportunity to be led to God's throne in worship by our kids! Also, a few of the Preschool Sunday School Classes will sing a special song during the offering and we look forward to hearing from them as well! Don't miss it!

WOMEN ON MISSION

We have a group of ladies at FBCI that participate in mission projects such as Baptist Center Clothes Closet, Baptist Collegiate Ministry, World Changers, Week of Prayer Focus, etc., not to mention all they do right here at FBCI. Ladies, if you would like to know more about Women on Mission, their next meeting will be this Thursday, November 15, at 10:00AM in classroom E109.

BLAKE BOYLSTON ORDINATION

Sunday, November 18, at 6:00PM, there will be an Ordination Service for Blake Boylston at Quacco Baptist Church. Blake and his wife, Julie, are former members of FBCI. If you know this couple, please make plans to attend this special service and encourage them as they start this new journey in their service to the Lord.

MOPS (MOTHERS OF PRESCHOOLERS)

MOPS is an organization designed to encourage and equip Mothers of Preschoolers so that they can become the best moms possible. MOPS will meet this Wednesday, November 14, from 9:15-11:30AM in the Fellowship Hall. Childcare is provided. Please contact Frankie Brooks at 912.659.2336 for further details.

BURNING QUESTION BLOG

If you submitted a question during the series "Burning Questions: Marriage & Relationship" that did not get addressed, you may go the our website at www.fbcislands.com and follow the Burning Questions link to read more about marriage and relationships.

DISASTER RELIEF OPPORTUNITY

If you would like to contribute to the Disaster Relief Fund for those affected by Hurricane Sandy, please visit our website and follow the link entitled 'Hurricane Sandy Disaster Relief'.

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY

This week marks the 7th anniversary of our Ministry Assistant, Joan Ray, serving on staff here at FBCI! God consistently uses Joan's gifts to add so much to our ministry here and her genuine love for Christ and the people of our church shows in all she does. Joan's husband, Marshall, currently pastors Thunderbolt Baptist Church and has been a real encouragement to many within our church family, as well. We are grateful for Joan so be sure to give a big "thank you" to her today for 7 great years on staff here at FBCI!